
These gifts were given between January 1, 2022 to March 31, 2022WMCC Tributes

West Michigan Cancer Center Radiation & Surgical Specialties gratefully 
acknowledges our generous donors. Gifts assist us in providing outstanding 
patient care services and programming. We encourage gifts in memory or 
honor of a loved one. We will be happy to notify the individual or family 
member of your generosity. To learn more about giving opportunities, please 
contact Anne Witherspoon at 269-373-0129.

IN HONOR OF...

In honor of Nancy & Jim Jacobs
Connie Pittman

IN MEMORY OF...

In memory of William Collins
Ms. Michelle L. Anderson
Mr. Samuel Roach

In memory of Betty Cooper
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Hibbs

In memory of Adam Corkins
Mr. Jonathan Brown
Flakey Flyers #58

In memory of Sara Cummin
Mr. and Mrs. David Cole

In memory of Allan Genovy
Mr. Doug Clary

In memory of Eileen Graham
Mrs. Dolores Cook

In memory of Sandra Harrison
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Benoit
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Dilno
Mr. Gary Hayward
Ms. Sherry Low
Mr. and Mrs. William Ryder
Ms. Sandra Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Smith
Mrs. Bonnie Valkner

In memory of William Liggett
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Liggett

In memory of Judy Nieuwenhuis
Mr. and Mrs. Todd VanHuis

In memory of Jospeh Roglic
Mr. and Mrs. Jack DeYoung

In memory of Larry Smith
Bryan Mark Davis, Financial 

Advisor
Mrs. Janice D. Dunn
Mr. and Mrs. Marvin J. Hoard

In memory of Dave Snell
Ms. Karen Kloewer

In memory of Sharon Stanton
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Frakes
Ms. Theresa Griffels

In memory of Norbert Tylicki
Mr. and Mrs. Dave Houtman

In memory of Dirk Wellington
Mrs. Tracy Evans
Ms. Carol Gray
Mrs. Judith Haefner
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Kelly
The Meachum Family
Mr. Gerald Perkins
John H. Tapper, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Chester Taylor
Ms. Leona Vanantwerp and Ms. 

Melinda Vanantwerp

In memory of Lin Lin Yeung
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Rowe


